
 

 
 

26th September 2023 

Dear Parents, 
Harvest Assembly – 5th October 

 

One of the key assemblies of our school year is our harvest assembly. We always enjoy the children’s performances 
and the many parents who are able to attend each year. Alongside this, we have been very grateful for the generosity 

shown by families with donations of tinned and packeted food that has been donated to St Neots Foodbank. 
 

This year, we will be holding our Harvest Assembly on 5th October. We will hold this in our hall at different times for 
Year 3 / 4 and Year 5 / 6 this year. The children will contributing harvest poetry to the assembly – as it is National 

Poetry Day that day too.  

 
We know that our harvest assembly is usually very popular with parents, and we would love to see you join us for your 

child/ren’s assembly. These will be at the following times: 
 

Years 5 and 6  - 9.30am 

 
Years 3 and 4 – 10.30am 

 
As part of the Harvest Assemblies, we would like to invite families to bring in a donation for the St Neots Foodbank – 

this could be tinned or packeted food. Any donations should be sent in to their class by 5th October. All food donated 
will support local families during these difficult times. We thank you in advance for your donations. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Tracy Keefe 
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